
 

 

Date of issue: June 2024 

 

Announcement: Company Name Change 

 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our company name will be changing from Morinaga 

Institute of Biological Science, Inc. to Morinaga BioScience, Inc., effective July 1st. 

 

During the transition period, both names may appear on our product packaging. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at: 

 

E-mail: info_miobs_e@morinaga.co.jp 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

                                           

Minoru Morita 

Morinaga BioScience, Inc., President 

 

 


